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November 22, 2021 

The Honorable Richard J. Durbin 
Chairman, Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
224 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

The Honorable Charles E. Grassley 
Ranking Member, Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
224 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Chairman Durbin and Senator Grassley: 

This letter is written in support of Sarah E. Geraghty's nomination to the United States District 
Court for the Northern District of Georgia. I know Sarah through her stellar reputation as counsel 
and by way of working with her on two cases in the United States District Court for the Middle 
District of Georgia. The two cases were Elizabeth King, et. al., v. Consolidated Government of 
Columbus, Georgia, et. al., 4:16-CV-372 and Cleopatra Harrison v. Consolidated Government of 
Columbus, Georgia, et. al., 4:16-CV-329. 

Sarah Geraghty's work ethic, judgment and dedication to justice impressed me. As a state 
prosecutor for twenty years, and now criminal defense and civil plaintiffs counsel, I have seen 
many state judges and some federal judges in action. As you know, trial lawyers typically 
appreciate a District Court judge who has substantial courtroom experience, high intellect, and an 
appropriate temperament. In my humble opinion, Sarah Geraghty has these qualities and she will 
be a good judge. 

I could go on, but Sarah Geraghty' s professional achievement and experience are well documented 
by her public record. From where I sit, it appears that the Senate Judiciary Committee has been 
blessed in this instance with an easy decision. Thank you. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mark C. Post 
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